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NATIONAL FEDERATION OF TELECOM EMPLOYEES

BSNL

(Regn. No. 4906 dated 17/9/2001)
C-4/1, Bangla Sahib Road (Baird Road), New Delhi-110001

TF-11/3 Dated:-28-04-2015
Subject:- Payment of pension to DOT absorbed employees in BSNL — regarding.
Respected Shri Garg,

We are forwarding herewith a copy of letter No.-TF-11/3, dt-28-04-2015,
addressed to Hon’ble Minister of Communication and IT, for your kind information and
consideration of the points raised therein. It is submitted that the union-is recognized
and representative union in BSNL and represent the non-executive staff as such it is
duty bound to seek your kind intervention to allay the apprehensions and doubts of
absorbed employees who took absorption in BSNL after pension was guaranteed by the
Govt of India.

We request you to please take appropriate remedial action in the matter.
With best regards,

Shri Rakesh Garg ' Yours sincerely,

Secretary, DOT » ,
Sanchar Bhavan ) W
New Delhi. ’ (Chandeshwar Singh)

-General Secretary




